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November 3, 2014

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 12th Street, SW, Room TWB204
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Station KXRS, Hemet, California
Facility ID 36829
File No. BPH-20040205AAK, as modified
Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Lazer Licenses, LLC (“Lazer”), licensee of station KXRS, Hemet,
California, this is to request continuation of tolling with respect to the above-referenced
construction permit. Tolling is now set to expire on November 8, 2014. This extension request is
predicated on a remand order stemming from an appeal of the unanimous approval by the San
Bernardino County Board of Supervisors (BOS) of Lazer’s project.

The case is before the Superior Court of the State of California for San Bernardino in
Case No. CIVDS 1213273. On October 1, 2013, as a result of an appeal by a local citizens’
group, the decision of the BOS approving the permits needed for construction of the station was
vacated and remanded to the BOS. The BOS was ordered to prepare an additional environmental
impact report on the project. San Bernardino County planning staff is now in the process of
developing this additional report. Once prepared, the report will be subject to approval by the
BOS and then submitted to the court. It is anticipated that resolution of this matter will take 4-6
months.

Our last status report was filed May 7, 2014, and was based on the then-pending Petition
for Reconsideration filed June 7, 2006, by LBI Radio License Corp., which challenged the FCC's
grant of the referenced application. That Petition was denied by the FCC on August 13, 2014.
No report of disposition of the Petition was made until now since, in light of the appeal from the
BOS’s approval of Lazer’s project, there is an independent basis for tolling which precedes
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denial of the Petition. Thus, pursuant to Section 73.3598(b)(2) of the rules, tolling should
continue until the BOS’s and the court’s review of the additional environmental impact report
has been completed.

Should any questions arise concerning this matter, please communicate with the
undersigned.

Very truly/yours,

Harry C. Ma
Colinsel for 4 Licenses, LLC
HCM:jpg

cc: Ms. Victoria McCauley (victoria.mecauley@fce.gov)

{00424206-1}



